
Unusually cold weather this winter has killed spotted seatrout across the 
coast of South Carolina. As a precautionary measure to help 
protect surviving seatrout, the SCDNR is urging anglers to 
practice catch and release of all spotted seatrout though the 
end of September. Your help will give these fish a better shot at 
recovering from this winter event!

The South Carolina Department of Natural Resources prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, gender, color, national origin, disability, religion or age. 
Direct inquiries to the Office of Human Resources, PO Box 167, Columbia SC 29202-0167.

www.dnr.sc.gov

LET ‘EM 
SPAWN

LET ‘EM 
LIVE


